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J 
Dear Mr. Meaney (EPA Inspector), I 

As principal in the above school I wish to raise concerns re Waste Licence 
Application WO140-04 in respect of Nurendale Limited trading as Panda Waste 
Rathdrinagh Beauparc Navan Co. Meath. Our school has 75 pupils and is located in 
the townland of Knockcommon approximately one kilometre ENE of the proposed 
development. 

I would be most grateful if you could allay my fears in relation to hazard and assist in 
assessing risk regarding I 

I 

I 

I 

Dioxins 

Noise-Levels 
Odour 

0 Fire Explosion 

Pollution to local river Lougher which runs directly into the river Boyne 
-_ 

Furthermore, I would welcome information on the monitoring regime stipulated 
during the construction of the proposed development and the extent and nature of 
continuous monitoring obtaining to same, if and when the development is up and 
running. ! 

As you will appreciate the health and safety of the pupils in my care is paramount. 

Kind Regards 
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